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Dear Mr Gleeson

| am writing on behalf of Anglo American in response to your letter of 7 February 2022 inviting
comment on the request to delay the start of the Examination.

As will be apparent from the relevant representations submitted by my client, they have been
very concerned regarding the lack of detail available in respect of certain elements of the NZ
scheme which have the potential to adversely impact upon the implementation of their DCO. To
the extent that the additional pre-examination time serves to produce changes which reduce the
uncertainty then no objection is taken to it.

My clients are therefore content with a delay to the start of the examination provided that the
changes reduce the alternatives, and the extent of the works areas and adequate information is
provided on the detail of the changes for my clients to understand them, and respond to them,
in the proposed March consultation. | can confirm that discussions with NZ on the changes are
ongoing.

Kind regards

Morag

Morag Thomson LLB, LARTPI
Solicitor
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